
Indian Community Welfare Representatives in Phuket 

A very large number of Indian tourists visit Thailand every year. Apart from 
Bangkok, many tourists also visit Pattaya and Phuket. As there are no Government of 
India representative offices in these cities, Embassy of India, Bangkok has nominated the 
following Indian nationals as ‘Indian Community Welfare Representatives’ in Phuket to 
help Indian nationals in distress and inform the Embassy in case of need. They are 
authorized to liaise with local authorities, police, customs, immigration and other 
concerned agencies to resolve problems faced by Indian nationals.   

Following are the coordinates of Indian Community Welfare Representatives of the 
Indian Embassy :  

 

Mr. Vijay Kumar Tiwari,  
Indian Community Welfare Representative,  
Phuket 
Mobile: 089-729-4350 

  

 

 

 

 

Mr. Divan Mydeen,  
Indian Community Welfare Representative,  
Phuket  
Mobile: 084-305-5211 or 076 340012 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The above Indian Community Welfare Representatives are not employed by the 
Government of India; they do not receive any salary or honorarium for the purpose; and 
the Government of India or the Embassy will not carry any liabilities on their behalf. 

The Embassy of India appreciates their services in rendering assistance to Indians in 
need.    
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